Questions and Answers #2
Request for Proposals C00055-Audit Svs-20
Audit Services for Columbia County, Oregon

Issue Date: February 24, 2020

Is the County aware of any events in the upcoming year such as, change in software or key personnel, or
issuance of debt, that could impact the audit?

The County is in the process of implementing new accounting software that has a “go-live” date of July
1, 2020. There is no anticipated change in key personnel or issuance of debt in the upcoming year.



